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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to  
All Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers 

 
FIRE PROTECTION GRANT PROGRAM 

CONDITIONAL APPROVALS & REQUIRED RESPONSE 
 

Municipalities are advised that the Office of the Fire Commissioner (OFC) will be 
communicating directly about conditional approvals for the Fire Protection Grant 
Program in the immediate future. Municipalities receiving a conditional approval will be 
required to confirm their continued interest by responding to Firecomm@gov.mb.ca by 
end of day on Tuesday, February 9, 2021. 
 

Communications from the OFC will be directed to the contact identified in the 
grant application. If your municipality’s CAO was not the contact identified in your 
application, please follow up directly with the contact to determine whether a conditional 
approval has been provided and ensure that your municipality’s confirmation of 
continued interest is submitted by end of day on Tuesday, February 9, 2021. 
 

If you have any questions regarding conditional approvals or the Fire Protection 
Grant Program, please contact the OFC at (204) 945-3322. 
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